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Dear Parents/Carers
SCIENCE CONTROLLED ASSESSMENT COLLAPSED DAYS
At The Bourne Academy we do everything we can to ensure that your child succeeds. 

Controlled Assessments are worth 25% of your child’s Science GCSE final grades, therefore, in order to ensure your child achieves the grade they deserve in their GCSE exams, we have decided to run a number of ‘collapsed days’. 

The days selected for Science Controlled Assessments are:
· Thursday 13 October

· Monday 17 October

· Thursday 3 November

These days will involve all Year 11 students being off timetable and completing a full piece of Controlled Assessment in one sitting. We believe that this method will allow them to achieve their best possible mark. The lessons that students do not attend due to this support will be recovered during Science time in the future.
If you have any questions about this support, please contact me on 01202 528554.
Yours faithfully
Mr Aaron Markar
Acting Head of Science 
Principal:  Mr Mark Avoth
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